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Dear Hayley 
 
Re: Thank you 
 
Thank you very much to you and your colleagues for hosting our visit to the Bellamy 
Estate on Monday 8 August.  
 
We found the visit to be incredibly interesting and impressive. We were particularly 
inspired to see how you are working in partnership with Friends of Bellamy and others to 
find creative ways to improve people’s lives.  
 
Our visit brought to life some of the everyday support that you are collectively able to 
provide when residents are vulnerable and need help. We are keen to support the 
partnership to build on this way of working and to demonstrate the impact that you are all 
having. 
 
Thank you once again. 
 
With best wishes 
 
Kathy and Amanda 
 

 
 
Dr Kathy McLean, OBE Amanda Sullivan 
Chair, NHS Nottingham and 
Nottinghamshire ICB 

Chief Executive, NHS Nottingham and 
Nottinghamshire ICB 
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